
P r o m o t o r a   
P e s t i c i d e  S a f e t y  

T r a i n i n g  

Heffernan Memorial Healthcare District 
601 Heber Ave, Calexico, CA 92231 

Event organized by the U.S.-Mexico Border Health Commission,  
Ventanilla de Salud, and the U.S. EPA 

Tuesday, October 28, 2014 
9:00AM - 1:00PM 

SPACE IS LIMITED!  
PLEASE RSVP WITH ADRIANA BY 10/23/14  

IF YOU WILL BE ATTENDING AT: 
(760) 357-3863 EXT. 144  

ventsaludcalexico@sre.gob.mx 

Come join us for  
Border Binational 
Health Week   
 
FREE REGISTRATION, 
FREE EVENT ! 

 
 HEALTH & SAFETY  
 
 ENVIRONMENTAL  
 ISSUES IN OUR  
 COMMUNITY 


